
The staff and volunteers in our school are 

committed to safeguarding all our children 

We work to: 

• Provide a safe environment for our children 

• Support children and families using early intervention strategies 

• Notice and take appropriate action to help any of our children who 
are either at risk of, or are suffering from, significant harm 

• Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is :  

Ms Spendlow-  Headteacher 
 
Our Deputy Safeguarding Leads are: 
 
 

  
          Ms Flanders                         Mr Cumberbatch              Mrs Lamb 

 If you have any concerns about the welfare of any of our children you can 
report them to the above named persons. 
Staff and volunteers must record their concerns on either CPOMS or via a note 
of concern form (include physical injury/body map if appropriate). 
Note of concern forms are on the board in the Staff Room upstairs. 

These should be passed in a sealed envelope to the Designated 

Safeguarding Lead immediately 

Further Advice and guidance can also be sought from The 

Safeguarding Unit 0161 474 5657 

 

 


